
FAQ
How do I make an application?
Prepare your application in the form of a PDF. Include the data requested by us,
in the order indicated and with a table of contents with page numbers. Preferably
add some visual material, but not too much. If you use vimeolinks, put them in a
separate list. Fill in the form and download your application. You can also email,
but in any case fill out the form.

When can I make an application?
Only in the specified period. This generally runs from January 1 to the end of
February. Early or late applications will not be considered.

For what amount can I apply?
We do not use fixed amounts. On average, we pay out € 15,000 per year, divided
over a number of projects. In the future, that may become something more. The
payment varies per project between € 2,500 and € 10,000. But less or more also
occurs.

How is the application handled?
The board decides in a meeting that takes place in March or April. All board
members will see the applications. In addition, an overview with summaries is
made available. We have received at least twenty applications in recent years, so
a choice has to be made. Everyone will be notified after the meeting.

How do I know if I qualify?
We can only assess that once we have seen the application. There's no point in
asking questions in advance. The projects listed on the website do give an idea
of ​​our policy.

Who can apply?
Most applications come from the artist, but institutions that want to finance a
project, such as film producers or museums, can also apply.

What kind of projects should I think about?
We prefer short experimental films. But photography is also eligible. It makes no
sense to ask for a contribution for a photo book, nor for a project in which the film
is secondary, such as a concert registration.



May or must I also submit an application to other funds?
Preferably yes. But occasionally we finance the entire project, if it is not a large
amount. We want to be sure that the financing is in place and that the project will
be completed.

I don't see a phone number. Can I call you?
Rather not. We have no employees, so we do everything ourselves. You can
email us and if we think that makes sense we will call you.


